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To whom it may concern,

Please consider the harm that such a bill would do to our society; it is for this reason that the public
strongly rejected the first attempt by Mr Pyne to enact similar legislation earlier this year.

Tabling such a bill disregards public opinion and trends across the world by proposing late term
abortion for viable babies, while limiting free speech.

While stating that abortions must be performed by a doctor, it allows women to perform their own
abortion! Ignoring community calls for independent counselling and protections for women, it is an
unnecessary and irresponsible piece of legislation.

The first enquiry heard - from medical experts - that abortion is already readily accessible under
current Queensland law. Experts testified that children in the womb are human, and deserve human

rights.

Please reject this anti-woman, anti-foetus, irresponsible, hastily and ill-conceived abortion bill.

Sincerely,
Brydan Doecke





